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Health care is a human right, and should not be an avenue for billionaire corporate 

owners of insurance companies to profit off the necessary bodily needs of 

Oregonians (nor any other human). Health Care for All is an important step in the 

right direction, and that step starts with developing a governance board to create a 

comprehensive plan for implementing a functional, robust Universal Health Plan. 

Please support SB 704 if you want to protect the rights of all Oregonians--regardless 

of income, age, or other variables--for a brighter future for ALL of us. Because one 

person's thriving does not have to come at the expense of another's: when we all 

thrive, we all thrive. Thank you. -S. Evelyn Wallace 


